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Ouimet, Darrell (CWS)

From: Ouimet, Darrell (CWS)
Sent: June-10-15 11:19 AM
To: 'Johnson, Shannon'
Cc: 'scoughlin@hydro.mb.ca'
Subject: Harrow Station to Bishop Grandin Blvd - Information Request
Attachments: Public and TAC comments on EAP - Harrow to Bishop - File 5766.pdf

Hi Shannon, 
 
Please find attached for your information the TAC and public comments received on the proposed Harrow Station to Bishop Grandin 
Blvd project.  Based upon the results of this review, please provide a response to the following: 
 

 On-site surveys should be conducted to confirm the presence of any species of concern given the timing of construction 
(spring) and the location of the proposed project relative to adjacent green space (including Parker Lands).  Has Manitoba 
Hydro conducted on-site vegetation and wildlife surveys of the project area to confirm the search results of the Manitoba 
Conservation Data Centre regarding species of conservation concern?  If so, please provide this additional information.  
Alternatively, please provide a submit a plan to undertake surveys and report the result of these surveys (including 
appropriate mitigation measures to be applied) to Environmental Approvals Branch. 

 
Please don�t hesitate to contact me to discuss further. 

 
Darrell Ouimet 
Environment Officer 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
Manitoba Conservation and Water Stewardship 
Tel.  204-803-1389 
Fax.  204-945-5229 
Darrell.Ouimet@gov.mb.ca 
MAIL.  
   Box 80, 160-123 Main Street 
   Winnipeg, MB  R3C 1A5 
COURIER. 
   Room 2-B (NW Staircase), 2nd Floor, 123 Main Street 
 


